
 
From: Med-PublicRecordRequests@med.ohio.gov   
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 9:57 AM 
To: Records@PsychSearch.net  
Cc: David.Katko@med.ohio.gov 
Subject: RE: Complaint form 
 
Dear Mr. Kramer: 
 
The Medical Board does not have a paper complaint form.  Please send a 
letter containing complaint information to the following address: 
 
State Medical Board of Ohio 
30 E. Broad Street, 3rd Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-6127 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sallie Debolt 
Senior Counsel 
State Medical Board of Ohio 
30 E. Broad Street, 3rd Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215 
(614) 644-7021 
Sallie.Debolt@med.ohio.gov 
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